
ZOGLO’S INCREDIBLE FOOD ANNOUNCES NEW CEO

Toronto, ON – July 29, 2022: Zoglo’s Incredible Food Corp. (CSE: ZOG) (FSE: 7UT) (“Zoglo’s” or the 
“Company”) a plant-based food company, announces the retirement of Anthony Morello, the Company’s 
Chief Executive Officer (the “CEO”).  The Company’s Chief Operating Officer, Jim Delsnyder, who has 
worked alongside of the CEO over the last 18 months will take over as the interim CEO and Mr. Morello 
will stay on as an advisor to the Company until at least the end of 2022.  

Paul Del Duca, Chairman of the Board of directors of the Company, commented, “We wish Tony all the 
best of health and happiness in his retirement and thank him for his immense contributions to the 
Company’s business.  We are also extremely confident that Jim can step right in and we will not skip a 
beat”. 

For more information, please contact: 

Jim Delsnyder 
CEO, Zoglo’s Incredible Food Corp. 
ir@zoglos.com 

ABOUT ZOGLO’S INCREDIBLE FOOD CORP.: 

Zoglo's Incredible Food Corp. is a publicly-traded plant-based food company which offers nutrientrich, 
plant-based appetizers, veggies, and meat substitutes to fulfill consumers needs for all occasions and 
cooking requirements. The Company's wholly-owned subsidiary, Zoglo's Incredible Food Inc., currently 
offers 14 products through its Traditional Green Box product line and aims to offer 12 innovative products 
for the mainstream market through its new Zoglo's Incredible Black Box product line. Over the past 25 
years, Zoglo's products have been in distribution in over 1,300 retail stores across Canada including 
Walmart, Shoppers Drug Mart, Sobeys and Loblaws, and has representation in the United States and 
Europe. The Company trades on the Canadian Securities Exchange under the ticker: ZOG and on the 
Frankfurt Stock Exchange under the ticker: 7UT. 

Visit our website and follow us on our social media channels: Facebook, Instagram, LinkedIn, Twitter. 


